
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 
(Circular Dated: 18/11/2018) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

The school will remain closed from Tuesday, November 20, 2018 to Thursday, 

November 22, 2018 on account of Sultanate of Oman’s 48th National Day 

Celebrations and Holy Prophet’s Birthday (PBUH). 

 
 

Regards, 

 

 


